Attachment 3

RE: Appeal of Application for free removal at 350 Levin Ave.

The application was denied based on the fact that the tree is healthy. However, this wasn't the
reason why we askexd for the tree removal. We asked to remove the tree because itis close to
the house and the tree roats have caused damage to water pipes and flooded to the area
underneath the house. We can't remove the roots that are close to the house bacause that
might cause the tree (o fall To avoid additional damage we wotlld like to remove the tree

Thank youl

Merav Talmor
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